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State of Florida 
I 

DATE: December 10,2004 
TO: 
FROM: Troy Rendell, Public Utilities Supervisor, Division of Economic Regulation p-- 
RE: 

I 

I 

Division of Commission Clerk and Admihistrative Services 

Docket No. 040972-SU - Application for an increase in wastewater rates by Ranch , 
WWTP, Inc. in Pinellas County 

4 

' 

Mobile 

The attached letter was inadvertently sent to the Division of Economic Regulation. Please include 
it in the official docket file for Docket No. 040972-SU. 

Thank you. 
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December 7,2004 

Public Service Commission 
Am: Troy Rendell I 

2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 

I 

RE: WWTP Rate Case 
DOCKET NO: 040672-SU 
Dated: September 15,2004 

Dear Mr. Rendell: 

~ 72 7-536-3553 

This is to advise that the Board of Governors of Ranch Mobile WWTP, Inc., at their gathering on 
December 7,2004, unanimously agreed to wave the statutory time frame to allow the case to be 
placed on the Public Service Commission's agenda for March I., 2005. 

Sincerely, 

RANCH MOBILE WWTP, PNC. 
BOARD OF GOVEBNORS 
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Ralph L. Bircher - Chairman 
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